
 
March 28, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am pleased to announce our annual Intro to Theatre Monologue Showcase!  Our 6th – 8th grade Intro 

students have worked very hard this year on developing their theatrical skills, and would love to 

share their hard work with you!    This showcase will consist of monologue performances. 

Our performance is scheduled for Thursday, May 2, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Creativity Center. 

On the evening of the performance, all students are required to report to the Theatre room (Rm. 119) 

no later than 6:00 p.m. 

Proper performance attire for students is listed below.   

Showcase Uniform: 

 White or off-white top (no logos!) 

 Black pants 

 No open-toed shoes or flip-flops 

 Girls:  hair must be off the face 

Please note that this performance is the final summative performance grade for this course 

and is 80% of your child’s grade; therefore, students are required to be present for this 

performance.  If you perceive there is a valid reason as to why your child may not be able to attend, 

please contact me as soon as possible.  Students unable to attend the performance due to extenuating 

circumstances will be required to complete an alternative assignment in order to fulfill their final 

grade.  No students will be exempt from this final grade. 

Please do not hesitate to email me if you have any questions or concerns regarding our showcase.  

We hope you will join us to celebrate the incredible growth our students have shown this year!   

 

 Regards, 

Dana DellaMonica 

Theatre Teacher 

Dana.DellaMonica@doralacademynv.org  

mailto:Dana.DellaMonica@doralacademynv.org

